
LGBTQ students reported avoiding school bathrooms and locker rooms because  

they felt unsafe or uncomfortable in those spaces. 

All students and staff are held accountable for racist, homophobic, transphobic, 
xenophobic, ablest, classist language expressed in the locker room and beyond. 

All students have the right to be free from bullying in the locker room! 
 

 
Report bullying in the locker room and beyond! 
 

on bullying! 

 Treat everyone with respect!  
 

Blow the whistle...

For more information or to order badges, contact Mick Rabin at mrabin@sandi.net

98.5% all of LGBTQ students heard “gay” used in a negative way (e.g., “that’s so 
gay”) at school. 

Over 4 in 10 students avoided gender-segregated spaces in school because they 
felt unsafe or uncomfortable (bathrooms: 42.7%; locker rooms: 40.6%). 

11.3% of students were prevented or discouraged from participating in school 
sports because they were LGBTQ 

Data courtesy of GLSEN's National Climate Survey, 2017 glsen.org. Data does not include intersex & asexual students; 
however SDUSD's education and advocacy teams support all students' rights


